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 -2  Groundhog Day 
    

 -4 - 14 Bounty of Love Collection  
 
 -5  Parent/Teacher Conferences 3:15 - 6:45 
 
 -7  Math 24 Competition 
   Parent/Teacher Conferences 3:15 - 6:45 

 

-8  100th Day Celebration-Kdgn 
  Gr. 6 School Forest Trip   
 
-11 – 12 Scotty’s Pizza  
 

 -12  Lincoln’s Birthday 
 

 -14  Valentine’s Day  
 

 -15  Buddy Day! 
 

 -18  Washington’s Birthday (observed) 
   Presidents’ Day 
   NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 
 

 -28  China Chef Night 
   Gr. K & 1 Dental Hygiene Presentations 
 
 
    
 

**Check out the great student artwork in this newsletter!  

  



PRINCIPAL’S CORNER  
 

WHEN TO KEEP YOUR ILL 
CHILD HOME FROM SCHOOL 
 

As parents we have all had the following 
scenario happen…you’re getting ready 
to go to work and your child says, “I 
don’t feel good.”  Your mind immediately 
goes to all of your tasks for the day as 
you try to determine if your child really 
needs to stay home or if they should 
tough it out. 
 

Keep your child home from school if 
they have any of the following 
symptoms: 

 Fever (over 100 degrees) 

 Lethargy 

 Persistent Crying 

 Difficulty Breathing 

 Influenza 

 Diarrhea or Vomiting 
 

By keeping your child home, you will 
help to lessen the risk of spreading your 
child’s illness to others.  Also, if you see 
a doctor, please be sure to ask them 
how long your child should be out of 
school.  Often times, children return too 
early and become ill again very quickly.  
If your child is prescribed an antibiotic 
they should remain home for 24 hours 
after the first dose.  If your child has 
the flu, they should remain home for 
24 hours after the fever and other 
symptoms have stopped. 
 

Be careful to not keep your child home 
too quickly.  Children who are absent for 
more than 10 days in a school year may 
be required to obtain physician 
statements for ongoing absences.   

 

 
 
SPELLING BEE FINALISTS 
 

Dylan Kohl, Rachel Seubert, Logan Frey 
and Sydney Quarne earned the right to 
represent our school at the District 
Spelling Bee contest January 24h.  
Rachel qualified to move onto the 
Regional Competition on February 19th 
in Wisconsin Rapids by finishing in the 
top 6! Good Luck Rachel! We are proud 
of all of our contestants!   

 

 
 
GEOGRAPHY BEE FINALISTS 
 

Congratulations to Cayley Gosney, 
Jonathan Klumb and Hadlee Hall on 
being the finalists for the Nasonville 
School Geography Bee.  Cayley will be 
participating in the next level of 
competition by completing an online 
test.  Good Luck! 



VALENTINE DELIVERIES 
 

Kindly refrain from sending 
balloons and gifts to your 
children at school for 

Valentine’s Day. Any 
Valentine gifts delivered to 

school will be given to the student at 
dismissal time. 
 

Plan to celebrate the special day at 
home with your family, and our teachers 
will make it special at school too.  

 
UNEXPECTED EARLY 
DISMISSALS 
 

Tis’ the season for unpredictable bad 
weather.  With that in mind it is 
imperative that families are prepared for 
unexpected early dismissals.  Be sure 
that your family has a plan in place of 
how your child(ren) will be getting home.  
 

Please prepare your child with special 
directions in case school would be 
canceled during the school day.  Does 
s/he know how to get into the house if 
you are not home?  Does s/he know 
where to call you? 
 

On days of questionable weather, 
cancellations will be posted on the radio, 
WDLB AM 1450, the District website, 
www.marshfieldschools.org and the 
Blackboard Calling System will be 
activated.  Cancellations are posted in 
these areas as soon as they are 
determined. Please do not inundate 
the school office with calls inquiring 
about cancellations without checking 
these other avenues first.  
 
 
 

 LUNCH ACCOUNTS  
  
With the beginning of 2019 
we would like to remind 
families with low lunch 
account balances to send money to the 
office.  You can also pay online!  Your 
family account balance is sent home 
weekly if your balance is at $10.00 or 
below.  Remember, students with a 
negative balance need to bring money 
or a cold lunch.  If you have any 
questions or concerns about your 
account balance, feel free to call 
Michelle in the school office.   
 
Free and Reduced Meal applications 
are available online if needed.   

 
Open School Enrollment 
Application Dates 2018-2019 
  
If you are anticipating moving out of the 

Marshfield School District before July 1, 

2019, and would like your child to attend a 

Marshfield School next year, you are 

required to submit an open enrollment 

application to the Board of Education 

between Feb. 4 – April 30. 
 

Application forms are now available and can 

be obtained at http://www.dpi.wi.gov/open-

enrollment. If you have any questions, 

please contact Tacey or Anne at 715-387-

1101 (ext-1109).  
 

Please feel free to share this information 

with family and friends in our area. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



REMINDER…NO SMOKING 
 
A reminder to parents/guardians/adults 
and community members: 
 
Smoking, use of tobacco products and use 
of products such as e-cigarettes is not 
allowed on any school property.  This 
includes inside your personal vehicles 
while on school property, in parking lots, in 
school driveways, drop-off areas and so 
forth. You may be asked to extinguish and 
discard such products or leave school 
district property.  Please assist us by 
abiding by this health and safety policy. 

 
 

 MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
 
Nasonville School 
FORWARD TESTING DATES 
 

Grade 3 April 22 – 26 

 

Grade 4 March 19 - 21 

  April 1 – 5 

 

Grade 5 April 8 – 12 

 

Grade 6 April 15 – 19 

 

*Please make every effort to ensure 

that your child is present for testing. 

 

Testing will occur throughout the 

school day.  

 

Please avoid appointments and 

vacations during your child’s testing 

times. 
 

REGISTRATION CHANGES 
 
Online registration has been replaced 

with Skyward Family Access (FA), 

Request Changes.  
 

Please log into FA as the Student Info 

tab now allows you to update and submit 

changes for district approval at any 

time. If you will not be returning to the 

School District of Marshfield in 

September, please notify us of the city, 

state, and school where you will be 

moving through the FA Contact Us tab 

in the upper right corner or through your 

school office as soon as you know.  
 

If you have moved during the school year 

or will be moving before the start of the 

new school year and want your child to 

remain at the school they are currently 

attending OR if you are requesting your 

student attend a school other than their 

neighborhood school for the upcoming 

school year, please complete the 

Intradistrict Student Transfer Request 

found on FA under Online Forms.  
 

Students currently in 4K will be placed 

at their neighborhood school. Your 

child’s placement will be confirmed in a 

summer email which will also include an 

invitation to attend an open house that 

will help make a smooth transition to full 

day kindergarten.  
 

Current 6th grade students will receive 

further information from the Marshfield 

Middle School.  

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a friendly reminder regarding the 

Simplicity Elementary School branch!  

 

Our initiative is to encourage students to get 

in the habit of saving their money. Because 

our focus is on saving, this is a deposit only 

branch. It’s easy to fall into a weekly school 

routine, and we hope you make us part of 

yours! 

 

Every Wednesday morning volunteer sixth 

grade tellers eagerly await the deposits from 

students and staff to reach their goal of 500 

deposits by the end of the school year. If this 

goal is reached, Simplicity will donate $500 

to your school!  

 

The deposit-only branch is open every 

Wednesday morning during breakfast 

(7:15am-7:45am). The branch is located in 

the school lobby. Your child will receive a 

money pouch and deposit slips to use at the 

school branch. A Simplicity staff member 

will be present to supervise student tellers 

every week. A Simplicity savings account is 

required. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to 

open a savings account, please feel free to 

contact me! 

 

Ashley A. Landwehr 
School Branch Coordinator 

Simplicity Credit Union 

alandwehr@simplicity.coop 

844.769.2667 x239 

REGISTRATION  

INFORMATION AT 

MARSHFIELD MIDDLE 

SCHOOL 

6th Grade Registration Nights 

Registration for 6th grade students 

entering 7th grade   and their 

parents will be held in the middle 

school cafeteria on the following 

dates: 

Monday, March 4 

6:30 - 7:30 

Grant and Washington Schools 

 

Tuesday, March 5 

6:30 - 7:30 

Lincoln, Madison, & Nasonville 

Schools 

You may attend the alternate night 

if you have a conflict. 

 

Any 6th or 7th graders attending 

any of the non-public schools, open-

enrolled or are homeschooled in the 

Unified School District of 

Marshfield are invited to attend 

either night. 
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